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May 15, 2023
Dear Pennsbury School Community,

On Tuesday, May 16, all schools are closed for Primary Elections*/ Staff Professional
Development. Staff will be focusing on a number of Wellness activities. Schools will reopen as
normal on Wednesday, May 17.

Additional reminders:

Friday, May 26 - Early Dismissal for students in K-8 for Professional Development
Monday, May 29 - All schools are closed for Memorial Day

Monday, June 12 - Early Dismissal

Tuesday, June 13 - Early Dismissal

Wednesday, June 14 - Last day of school and early dismissal

You can access the school calendars for the next several years by clicking on this link.

It is hard to believe that the end of the school year is only a few short weeks away. We wish all
our students, staff, and families a successful end to the school year.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
tsmith@pennsburysd.org
215-428-4111

*Polling takes place in a number of our district schools. Some locations have changed. Please
access this link to confirm your polling location.



https://pa50010894.schoolwires.net/Page/450
https://www.buckscounty.gov/184/Polling-Places

As a reminder, Pennsbury uses Safe2Say, an anonymous tip line, to alert us to any individual
who may be struggling and/or in danger of causing harm to themselves or others. Every tip is
investigated.


https://www.safe2saypa.org/

